
Information Item 
 

Date: May 15, 2018 

To: The City Manager 

From: 
A. Paul Norby, Planning and Development Services Director 

Gregory M. Turner, Assistant City Manager 

Subject: 

Research Percent for Art ordinances as a possible funding mechanism for the City’s public art 

program  

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: 3. Support Public Art/Community Appearance 

Strategic Plan Action Item: 3.1.1 Present a set-aside policy for City 

construction projects 

Key Work Item: No 

Summary of Information:  

 

A typical Percent for Art ordinance allocates one percent of the budget of eligible Capital 

Improvement Program projects for the purposes of the development, administration, and 

maintenance of public art. A Percent for Art ordinance for the City of Winston-Salem could 

more intentionally include public art in Capital Improvement Projects, including bond projects. 

See attached information memo. 

 

 

 


